
Parent Council Meeting
Tues Jan 3, 2023



Maple Rose Kindergarten ~ Teacher Cheryl 

While creatures and seeds are taking a long winter’s rest, the gnomes are getting busy!.



Lily Rose Kindergarten  ~Teacher Susan 

The children will be making a New Year’s baby.



Grade One ~ Ms. Sheila

In First Grade the letters 
of the alphabet are 
introduced through 
stories. The students have 
‘met’ all the consonants, 
and will be greeting the 
vowels before moving on 
to a Math block. 



Grade Two ~ Ms. Jennifer 

Grade Two is 
beginning a creative 
writing block this 
New Year. 



Grade Three ~ Mrs. McDonald

Telling Time - 
progresses from 

honoring the seasons 
in early childhood, 

experiencing the 
rhythms of the week, 
day, etc., to diving 

into the actual 
numbers…   



Ms. Katie’s 4th Grade 
Before break, students performed the 
Old Norse song Völuspá at the Winter 
Concert. With the deep animal hide 
drum accompaniment, this song 
sounded so incredible! Students are 
back from winter break, and the 
energy is busy and happy. We will be 
wrapping up our Norse Mythology 
triad of blocks this month, and moving 
on to our class play block next month 
as we study the play Thor’s Hammer. 

Old Norse
Ask veit ek standa,

heitir Yggdrasill
hár baðmr, ausinn

hvíta auri;
þaðan koma döggvar

þærs í dala falla;
stendr æ yfir grœnn

Urðar brunni.
—

English
An ash I know it stands-
It is named Yggdrasill.
High tree, sprinkled,

With white mud;
There from come the dews-

That fall on the dale!
It stands always green, above-

The source of Urdhr (fate).



Sixth Grade ~ Mrs. Jones Sixth grade has been enjoying 
lots of candlelight and sound 
experiences for Physics!



Games
Last month we played indoor soccer in the upper grades.  We are now 
transitioning to a fun, fast-paced game called Speedball that is a hybrid of soccer 
and football.  Across all the grades we have loved playing tag and working on our 
catching/throwing skills.  On our first day back, all of the classes loved playing 
Snowman Tag, a version of tag where when you get tagged, you sit down and you 
are freed by a classmate helping you build a snowman atop your head.



Lower Grades Handwork - Ms. Claire  

A proud 4th 
grader who 
made this 
pillow as a 

family gift by 
crocheting, 

hand sewing 
and machine 
sewing all the 
pieces during 

handwork 
club. 

Two freshly 
hatched 
chickens 

knit by 1st 
graders just 

before 
winter break



Lower Grades Handwork - Ms. Claire  

Four 4th 
graders with 
their finished 

lavender 
pouches! They 
finished right in 

time so that 
when we came 

back from 
break, their 
class could 
start needle 

felting.

Today, we 
started what 
I’m sure will 
be the 1st of 
many needle 

felted 
creations from 
4th grade. We 
started with 2 
dimensional 

rainbows, will 
move to 3D 
mushrooms 

and then 
students will 
be able to 
make 3D 

animals for 
their animal 

reports. 



Spanish

We will be reviewing 
last semester’s 
vocabulary this week. 

Reviewing the days 
of the week with new 
vocabulary to form 
sentences. 

We will start using 
phrases to share how 
we are feeling.

“Estoy Feliz” 

“Me siento Triste.”

We will go 
over the 
classroom 
rules as a 
refresher. 


